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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 
 

 
Notice #2020-64                                                                 Issuing Division:  Technology    
 
DATE:   September 15, 2020     
 
TO:  All Licensees and Interested Persons 
 
FROM: Phil Katsaros, Board Member    
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Policy Change – Trial Period Revenue 

 
It has been the policy of the Board that at no time during field trials of a new game or 

new gaming device shall the developer/manufacturer/distributor of such new game or 

new gaming device collect revenue from the operation thereof. 

 

Effective the date of this notification, this policy is hereby rescinded.  As such, 

developers/manufacturers/distributors of new games or new gaming devices may begin 

to collect revenue from the supply of new games or new gaming devices during field 

trial periods, provided the developer/manufacturer/distributor is properly licensed to do 

so. 

 
Questions should be directed to Technology Division Chief Jim Barbee at 
JBarbee@gcb.nv.gov or Enforcement Division Deputy Chief Kristi Marusich at 
KMarusich@gcb.nv.gov. 
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